
So let’s send our SOUPER teachers a little warmth! 

 

We are looking for families to help make soup for 

the staff at Port Colden and Brass Castle schools 

for a luncheon on  

Tuesday, December 21st. 

 

The soup should be in a crock pot (and don’t forget to send in a 

ladle). Drop off on 12/21 between 9:30 and 10:30 and pick up 

your crock pot at the end of the day. We need 8-10 soups at each 

school plus bowls, napkins, spoons, bread and butter. Please sign 

up on Signup Genius to specify what you are providing.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0445afad2da3fb6-soup 

 

Thanks for your support of our teachers and this holiday season! 

Your PTA board, 

Jess, Holly, Melissa, and Tanu 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0445afad2da3fb6-soup

